
In case you were 
wondering...
Yes, you are able 
to host and travel. 
However, since this 
is a club of unique 
individuals, The 
Evergreen Club is not 
making any blanket 
statement of whether 
or not you can/should 

host or travel. Each host and guest must decide and 
set the rules for his/her own home. 

If you are not comfortable hosting, please download 
this photo (see button below) and post it as the first 
picture in your photos on your member Profile. This 
will notify other members at-a-glance that you’re not 
ready to host yet. This eliminates unwanted hosting 
requests and will save everyone lots of time. 

As always, communication is key. 

Comfortable Hosting

call 813-551-3197 or from USa/ca landlines: 1-800-962-2392  //  email info@evergreenclub.com
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Sunday VTE
upcoming call...

Join 
us!

Mark your calendars for Sunday, 
September 13th, at 7pm Eastern. 
The Zoom video program is happy 
to welcome an expert on Infection 
Control to speak with us and answer 
questions about covid-19, what the 
CDC reports mean, and steps we can 
take to begin traveling again!

For example, enter a location on the Map; see results in the 
“View a List” format. You’ll then quickly be able to glance down 
the list to see who prefers to not host at the moment, indicated 
by the X profile photo.

Sept 13th


